
 

 

Intel Internet of Things Training 

 

The Intel Student Community organized an Internet of Things (IoT) training and Hackathon 

November 7, 2015 at the School of Computing and Informatics Labs. The event was attended by 

40 students, 27 from the School of Computing and Informatics, 10 from the Department of 

Physics and 3 from the School of Engineering. The students were trained on developing  IoT 

applications using the Intel Galileo and Intel Edison microcontrollers. They also got to use the 

Grove Starter Kit that contains various sensors such as the temperature, light, sound and 

humidity sensors. After the training, the students worked in teams of 5 to create prototypes 

based on what they had learned. The best team was given the Intel short, Intel flash disks and 

Intel notebooks for each team member 

 

  


